
Mark McClain replied (Wed, 7 Jul 2021 at 12:23 PM) 

To: "PDC Support" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I have resigned nearly a year ago and feel both the law and the spirit of the law (which I fully 

support) are not violated by not providing private, financial materials so long after I’ve 

completed my service. I am no longer an elected official and have no access to the program 

required. Thus, consider this my one act of civil disobedience. As having observed campaigns go 

completely without reporting, I’m disappointed and feel this request is simply too far.  

 

So, if you find the people of Washington are truly harmed by this, and I find it hard to see how, I 

will pay the assessment of $100.00 as requested. But otherwise, I think this is beneath them, and 

you.   

 

Mark McClain  
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